
     

— Regular Mass Times — 

Saturday:  4:00, 6:30 pm 

Sunday: 8:00, 10:30 am 

M, Tu, Th: 7:30 am 

W (school) 8:30 am 

F (St. Vincent): 10:15 am 

Holy Days:   as announced 

 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 

Saturday:  5:00-6:00 pm and 

other times by appointment  

 

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament- 

Tuesday: after Mass until noon, 

except when a funeral is scheduled 

— Parish Office Hours — 
Monday-Friday 

8:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 
Bulletin Deadline: Monday, Noon 

2223 St. Anthony Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305 
Web:  www.stanthonypadua.org    Office:  (217) 222-5996         Fax:  (217) 224-6477 

October 4, 2020 — Twenty-seventh Sunday in Ordinary 

Mon.,  October 5, 2020 

7:30 a.m.   Joe Mast+ 

 

Tues., October 6,  2020 

7:30 a.m.  Paul & Eadie Edwards+

  

Wed., October 7,  2020   

  -at St. Dominic School 

8:30 a.m.  Evelyn Genenbacher+ 

                                   

Thurs., October 8, 2020 

7:30 a.m.  Robert & Mary Ellen 

  Lohman+ 

                

Fri., October 9, 2020 

7:30 a.m.  Liz Smith+ 

 

Sat., October 10, 2020   

4:00 p.m.  Betty Zanger+ 

6:30 p.m.     Parish Intentions 

 

Twenty-eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sun.,  October 11,  2020 

 8:00 a.m.  Bradly Hildebrand+ 

10:30 a.m. Betty Zanger+ 

4:00 p.m.  Rollie Thomas+ 
 

A Message from Fr. Tom Donovan:                             

   More on the “Common Good”…  Last week, I began a bulletin se-
ries on the obligation of Catholics to carefully consider their vote and 
to strive for the promotion of the “Common Good”.  The United States 
Conference of Catholic Bishops offer a reflection on our obligations as 
citizens and Catholics in their document, Forming Consciences for 
Faithful Citizenship.  This tract was first written about twenty years 
ago, and has been updated in each four-year election cycle since.  Some 
people will criticize it for being not specific enough on Catholic teach-

ing.  Still others criticize it for the fact that perhaps the Church should completely stay out of 
politics and respect a supposed-“Church-State” division that should not be crossed.  The bishops 
address this second issue, addressing the role of Catholics in civil government: 

Some question whether it is appropriate for the Church to play a role in political life. 
However, the obligation to teach the moral truths that should shape our lives, includ-
ing our public lives, is central to the mission given to the Church by Jesus Christ. 
Moreover, the United States Constitution protects the right of individual believers 
and religious bodies to participate and speak out without government interference, 
favoritism, or discrimination. Civil law should fully recognize and protect the right 
of the Church and other institutions in civil society to participate in cultural, politi-
cal, and economic life without being forced to abandon or ignore their central moral 
convictions. Our nation's tradition of pluralism is enhanced, not threatened, when 
religious groups and people of faith bring their convictions and concerns into public 
life. Indeed, our Church's teaching is in accord with the foundational values that 
have shaped our nation's history: "life, liberty, and the pursuit of happi-
ness."  (Forming Consciences… 2020, USCCB, 11) 

Catholics bring important insights about human nature and human morality, not only affirmed 
by Scripture, but visible in centuries of real-life human experience from ministering to the poor, 
the homeless, those experiencing difficult or unexpected pregnancies, by serving orphans, edu-
cating the young, feeding the hungry, consoling the imprisoned, welcoming immigrants and 
refugees, pursuing science, promoting global peace and solidarity, and promoting the dignity of 
each human being created in the image and likeness of God.  It is precisely because we are en-
gaged in these ministries that Catholics have much to offer from our Tradition, and that we 
should confidently draw on that wisdom to inform our consciences as prepare to vote.     —— 

   Deacon Harry Cramer continues to heal from a recent surgery.  We 
look forward to him returning to ministry as soon as he is able. 
   Deacon Candidate Dennis Holbrook received the Ministry 
(formerly the “minor order”) of Acolyte, at the hands of Bishop Pap-
rocki in September.  This Ministry anticipates his ministry as Deacon, 
which is conformed to the sacred mysteries of the altar and its Sacrifice.  
While it is typical for young people to serve in the role of acolyte 
(server) and for other lay people to serve as an Extraordinary Minister 
of Holy Communion (EOMHC) without the particular blessing that 
comes through the formal installation in this Ministry, this ritual mo-
ment is a way to remind the candidate for Holy Orders of the responsi-
bilities that are becoming more and more perfected in them and reminds 
the Church of the dignity attached to these ministries. 
   The Deacon Formation Team of the Diocese of Springfield is re-
opening its call for applications this fall, for candidates to join a new 

class forming up in the next year or so.  Our deacon candidates receive five to six years of in-
tense formational training, in anticipation of ordination, and then have a program of ongoing 
formation which follows being ordained as a deacon.  Deacons serve the Church by being 
“dedicated to the People of God in the ministry of the Liturgy, of the Word, and of Chari-
ty”  (Lumen gentium 29).  Married or unmarried Catholic men between 32 and about 60, mar-
ried for at least 7 years and with his wife’s consent, if married, and of good health, academic 
ability, and reputation are welcomed to apply.  For more information, please call Fr. Tom Do-
novan (222-5996), Deacon Harry Cramer, or Dennis Holbrook, or check the diocesan website at 
https://www.dio.org/diaconate. 
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St. Dominic School                                              
4100 Columbus Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305                                                              

Web:  www.stdominicquincy.org    Office:  (217) 224-0041 Fax:  (217) 224-0042                                 
cfrericks@stdominicquincy.org 

A Message from Mrs. Carol Frericks—Principal 

Third Grade Leaders Inspired by Saint Teresa of Calcutta 

 

Our school mission statement is St. Dominic School is a dedicated Catholic school community promoting spiritual 

growth and academic excellence, while challenging students to use their talents to lead and serve. During the 

month of September, our third grade class led morning assembly and taught our entire school about how Saint Te-

resa shared God’s love with the poorest of the poor. At the end of the month, each student wrote a paper sharing 

what he/she learned about the Holy Hero—Saint Teresa of Calcutta. Clearly, our third grade class showcased how 

to promote spiritual growth and academic excellence this month. Since we are also striving to become servant 

leaders as Disciples of Christ, we presented a challenge to our third grade class to find a way to share God’s love 

with the poorest of the poor in our community this school year. As a result, they have developed a service project, 

which includes writing a letter to Catholic Charities about how they were inspired by Mother Teresa, and asking how 

they can help the poorest of the poor in our community by sharing God’s love. They are becoming Holy Heroes, too!    

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

Wednesday, October 7th 

School Mass on the Grass 1:00 p.m.—7th Grade ; Grandparents Day 

on picnic tables/lawn chairs in the front lawn at school. 1:00—2:15 

p.m.;  PTO Meeting at 6:30 p.m. 

Friday, October 9th  

Teacher In-Service Day - No School 

Monday, October 12th  

Columbus Day—School in Session 

Tuesday, October 13th  

Papa John’s Pizza Night— Mention St. Dominic 

School when placing order 

Saturday, October 17th 

Holy Moments Mass 8th Grade at 6:30 p.m. 
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St. Anthony Ladies Meeting                          Monday, October 5,  7:00 p.m. 

Pastoral Council  
In November of  each year we have Pastoral Council elections.  Nominations will 

be accepted October 10th through the 18th. Due to the Covid restrictions you 

may call in your nominees to the parish office 217-222-5996 or email to secre-

tary@stanthonypadua.org by October 18th.  

Candidates must be an ACTIVE & CONTRIBUTING member of St. Anthony Parish 

family, have taken Protecting God’s Children and complete a background 

check.    

Any acting and contributing  member over 18 may nominate his or herself. 

If you nominate a person other than yourself please contact that person to see 

if they are willing to accept the nomination. 

The first weekend of November a picture and a short biography of the nominees 

will be in the bulletin.   

Ladies, mark your calendars for the monthly meeting on Monday, October 5th, 

at 7:00 p.m.  A special treat will be a demonstration by Kay Lentz sharing tips 

of making the perfect Angel Food Cake!!  The meeting is held in the parish hall 

to allow for social distancing.   

Fall Drive-In Movie Night  Friday, October 23 

The St. Dominic PTO is planning a Fall Drive-In Movie night to take the place 

of the Trunk or Treat (which is usually held near Halloween).  It will be held at 

St. Anthony’s Church Parking lot.  Come and enjoy a family friendly movie.  

Decorate your car to any Disney theme.  Set up starts at 6:00 p.m.  The chil-

dren’s costume parade starts at 6:15 p.m. and the best family theme/best 

kid costume contest will be held at 6:30 p.m.   Movie begins at 7:00 p.m. 

Popcorn, candy, and drinks will be provided.  Rain out date is planned for Oc-

tober 30th.  Call Ashley Fisher 217-257-2096, Jane Cleaves 217-653-2222 

or Brett Shevlin 217-577-8207 with any questions. 

Grief Share        January 7, 2021 

  Grief Share will resume on Thursdays beginning on January 7th.   

Diamond Dinner 
Each year we usually honor our parishioners who are 75 years of age and older 

with a special dinner.   We regret that because of Covid we will not be able to 

hold this dinner.  We are very appreciative of this group of parishioners. 
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 — Parish Data —  

In charity, please remember in your prayers:  All Caregivers, The Shut-Ins of our Parish,  Military Members and their families,   Albert Hu-

ber  Barbara Boone  Neva Nelson  Mike Hildebrand  Tanner Scranton  Florence Griesbaum   Susan Bauer   Jackie Schieferdecker   

Marjorie Benz  Tony Engels    Paul Obert  Kathy Neuser   Sandy Brinkman   Cathy Watson   Ed Terstriep   Don Talken   Lynn Rakers 

Also please remember in your prayers those who have died in 2020:  Margie Niekamp   Betty Lentz   Clarence Genenbacher  

Ray Thompson   Rollie Thomas    Kay Ortbals    Ron Fischer   Bob Krutmeier   Ray Stupavsky 

 
Monday, October 5 
7:00 p.m. Ladies Society Meeting 
  
Tuesday, October 6 
7:00 p.m. Pastoral Council Meeting 
 
Wednesday, October 7 
1:00 p.m. School Mass on the Grass-
 Grandparents Day  
6:30 p.m. St. Dominic PTO Meeting 
 
Thursday, October 8  
 
Friday, October 9 
 No School (Teacher Inservice)  
 
Saturday, October 10 
4:00 p.m. Mass  
6:30 p.m.                Mass  
 
Sunday, October 11 
8:00 a.m. Mass 
9:15-10:15 a.m. PSR 
10:30 a.m.             Mass  
4:00 p.m. Mass (outside) 
   

 

PARISH CALENDAR 
Week 13 September 26/27 Total Year-to-Date 

Loose Collection           $    210.25                 $ 2,340.86 

Weekly Envelopes   $11,053.00              $129,463.00 

Electronic Deposits        $ 4,450.00      $12,940.00 

Totals   $15,713.25  $144,743.86 

Budget Goal  $13,000.00       $169,000.00 

Difference $2,713.00   ($ -24,256.14)  

 

WEEKLY PARISH OFFERING 

ANNUAL CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL 2020-21 

Assessment (FY 2020-21): $84,218.00 

Pledged as of September 1, 2020 $0.00 

Residual (due June 30, 2021) TBA 

As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as 
good stewards of God's varied grace (1 Pt 4:10).  

 
Saturday, 4:00 PM 

 

Saturday, 6:30 PM  

 

 Sunday, 8:00 AM 

 
Sunday, 10:30 AM      

Key Minister/

Sacristan 
    

Lector Mary Courty George Benz Cathy Carpenter Dale Hilgenbrinck 

Usher 
Jack Kuhlman 

Craig Kroeter 

Randy Huber 

Kurt Fischer 

Dennis Hagerbaumer 

George Huber 

Mike Genenbacher 

Jerry Grawe 

Michael Hummel 

 

Ken Klauser 

Todd Klauser 

Jared Allensworth 

Servers Andrew Steinkoenig Ethan Rose 
Samantha & Dillon 

Hugenberg 
Paige Bliven 

Greeters/ 

Gift Bearers 
    

Rosary Carol Vogel Roger Terstriep Giny Baker David & Janice McCleary 

Counters: Monday, October 5, 2020:    

                                       Dana Lugering    Jack Kuhlman 

 

Parish Ministry Schedule - Sat.& Sun, October 3 & 4, 2020 

DEBT/ACCRUED DEFICITS 

Unpaid Diocesan Liabilities 

from FY 2018-20: 
$103,698.60 

Debt Reduction Envelopes 

Collected, September 2020 
$6,220.00 
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Nursing Care  Patients  

IL Veterans Home 

Jim Freiburg 

Michael Hildebrand 

Albert Huber 

Paul Stupasky 

Good Samaritan Home 

Barbara Boone 

Bickford Cottages 

Joanne Greving 

SUNSET 

Beverly Andrews 

St. Dominic School has an immediate opening for a day-

care worker for our Before and After Care pro-

gram. Those who are interested in applying, please con-

tact Mrs. Carol Frericks, principal, St. Dominic School of 

St. Anthony of Padua Parish, 4100 Columbus Road, 

Quincy, IL 62305 at the school office 217-224-0041.This 

daycare worker position is a 10-15 hour per week posi-

tion with times varying from 6:30 - 8:00 a.m. and 2:30-

5:45 p.m. Duties include supervising play and homework 

with students before and after school in grades Pre-

school-8th who are enrolled in the program.  

 

K of C Chicken Drive-Thru Dinners:  Serving each Friday 

from 5:00 –7:30 p.m.  $10 per person  Menu:  half of a 

chicken, potatoes, gravy, corn, green beans and a dinner 

roll.  Thank you for supporting the Knights of Columbus! 

Protecting God’s Children ONLINE:  During the Covid-19, you have the opportunity to complete this one time training 

online.  For more information please contact the parish office 222-5996 or email bulletin@stanthonypadua.org and we 

will email the instructions to you.   

Bonnie Nytes’ Email:  If you have been trying to contact 

Bonnie by email and have not received a response 

please make sure that you have her correct email:  

bon12_@hotmail.com  (make sure you don’t forget the 

underscore).  The email for her has been incorrect on the 

bulletin cover.  Bonnie is very conscientious about re-

sponding to all emails and we regret any problems this 

has caused. 

     OCTOBER GROCERY ITEMS: 

Canned Meals, Pasta Sauce, Rice Mixes 

The Ladies of Charity & Catholic Charities 

Thank you! 

America Needs Fatima Rosary Rally  St. Francis Solanus 

Church is sponsoring an “America Needs Fatima” Rosary 

Rally on Saturday, October 10th at noon.   Our rosary ral-

ly will be held on the S.W. corner of 18th and College on 

the grassy area (east side of St. Francis School).  We will 

pray the Joyful, Sorrowful & Glorious Mysteries.  You are 

welcome to bring lawn chairs.  For more information, 

contact Mike Holbrook at 653-5555 or Mike Zanger at 

257-7931. 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS  Please con-

tact Fr. Tom at the parish office 222-5996 for more infor-

mation and to get started on the adventure of becoming 

Catholic! 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of  

Ray Stupavsky 

 Eternal Rest Grant to him 

 O Lord and let Perpetual Light                        

shine upon him. 

      

      Happy 60th Wedding Anniversary  

        Thomas & Bernadine Terstriep 

            May God Bless you in your  

               future  years together! 

  St. Anthony Parish welcomes: 

Jaxon Richard Roberts 

son of 

Zachary & Hailey Roberts 

who was baptized  

  September 27, 2020 

  into the Catholic faith  

THANK YOU from the St. Anthony’s Men’s Society to eve-

ryone who came out and supported our Drive Through 

Chicken Dinner either by purchasing dinners and/or 

working at the dinner.  We are happy to report we served   

approximately 560 dinners. 

Novena to the Mother of God for the Nation  If you would 

like to pray a Novena for our nation go to  https://

www.ewtn.com/tv/shows/novena-to-the-mother-of-god-

for-the-nation or tune in to  EWTN on TV at 8:30 p.m. and 

join the Franciscan Friars of the Eternal Word as they 

pray for our country and our leaders from Our Lady of the 

Angels Chapel in Irondale, AL.   
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ARE YOU INTERESTED IN WORKING IN THE ST. PETER 

SCHOOL AFTERNOON DAY CARE?  St. Peter School is 

looking to hire 2 adult day care workers for our afternoon 

program. Those who are interested in applying please 

contact Mrs. Loretta Goehl, Day Care Coordinator, at 

tomnrets71@comcast.net or 217-779-1429.  This is a 

10-15 hour per week position with times varying from 

2:30-5:45 p.m.   

A volunteer to Team Leader for a Funeral 

Dinner Team.  For more information con-

tact Tawny Benz 222-5996. 

Assumptions Catholic Store Saturday October 10, 

10:30am - 12:30pm at St. Rose of Lima Parish Hall, 715 

Chestnut, Quincy. Entrance from parking lot on north 

side. Handicap accessible. Assumptions will be selling a 

selection of Catholic Bibles & books, Baptismal & Confir-

mation gifts, sacramental, and Advent items.  Social dis-

tancing guidelines are to be followed.  Call their store 

before October 3rd at (309) 833-1979 for special re-

quests of in-stock items during business hours (Tues - 

Sat, 10am - 4 pm). 

Birthright of Quincy Virtual Trivia Night: We are forging 

ahead with our 11th Annual Birthright Trivia Night on Sat-

urday, November 7th in an effort to raise the funds need-

ed to continue to serve the mothers and babies in our 

community that need us so badly. People interested in 

playing trivia or sponsoring the event can go to 

www.birthrightquincyil.org for all the details. Registration 

is $125 for teams of up to 8 people, and the deadline to 

register is Friday, November 6th at 8pm. All teams who 

complete registration by October 23rd have a chance to 

win their entry fee back!  Teams will gather at a location 

of their choice, or even virtually if they prefer, and follow 

along with the evening’s events on Zoom while entering 

trivia answers on a separate mobile app provided. Be-

cause of the virtual platform, there will be more multiple 

choice questions than years past, and answer scores will 

be weighted on response time.   For a donation of $125, 

trivia teams of up to 8 players can register online at birth-

rightquincyil.org, or contact Birthright at 217.224.1277 

for a registration form or more information. The registra-

tion deadline is Friday, November 6th at 8pm, and teams 

who complete their registration by October 23rd have a 

chance to win their entry fee back.       

mailto:tomnrets71@comcast.net
http://www.birthrightquincyil.org

